
More laws will never equal less crime.  There are enough laws already, so many in fact that they 

cannot all be enforced at present time.  Because of that one simple fact I would urge that this bill 

be struck down and more attention put into enforcing current laws, unless of course this is just 

one more way to erode at the second amendment.  If that is the case then remember the oath that 

was taken by each of you and vote no.  Please stop using your time in office with these 

incredibly stupid laws/bills and do something that will improve life in Oregon. 

 


